All faculty members are requested to send below
email to reach the HoD email and
pajancoa.edu@gmail.com
on or before 08.Apr.2020
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As per the office memorandum

of DHTE,Govt.of Puducherry dt.
23.03.2020,all faculty members are
requested to submit the academic
activities done during lockdown
period from 23.03.2020 to 04.04.2020
and send soft copy to the email

id: pajancoa.edu@gmail.com for
compilation and submit report to
DHTE.a copy of faculty activity may
be sent to concerned HoD by email.

All Staff and Students are requested to join the
PAJANCOA telegram group to see further
E-Communication. For any technical
clarifications, technical help can be got from
Associate Professor (Computer Science)
through his email address
tssaravananone@gmail.com
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